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20th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your son has almost completed his first year in secondary school – how time flies!  I hope that on the whole it has 
been a positive experience for him and it has laid the grounding for a successful time here at St. Margaret’s. 
 
At this point it is time for me to hand over the Pastoral care of the year group to Mrs Wyke.  She will see out the end 
of Year 7 and take the boys into Year 8 and beyond.  I will, however, be available to talk about any ongoing issues 
until the end of term. 
 
I would like to thank you for your support this year and look forward to keeping up to date with the successes that 
your son will no doubt achieve in the future. 
 
Regards and best wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Denise Hart 
Head of Year 7. 
 
 
 
 


